
                                 

 

 

 MEDIA INVITE       Monday, 02 April 2019 

 

DAFF TO HOST A NATIONAL STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP ON THE DRAFT NATIONAL POLICY ON 

COMPREHENSIVE PRODUCER DEVELOPMENT SUPPORT 

The Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries will host a national stakeholder workshop on the 

draft National Policy on Comprehensive Producer Development Support from 04–05 April at Birchwood 

Hotel. This will be the overall policy for the agriculture, forestry and fisheries sectors in South Africa that 

will regulate and guide interventions (support services) provided to the various categories of producers 

in the sector.   

The workshop will afford stakeholders a final opportunity to deliberate on the policy proposals and 

provide meaningful contributions towards well-coordinated and targeted support services within the 

agriculture, forestry and fisheries sector. The specific objectives of the workshop include promoting 

public awareness of the draft policy, critically assessing policy proposals and innovations, and soliciting 

inputs and comments.   

Details of the workshop: 

Date: 04–05 April 2019 

Time: 09:00 

Venue: Kopanong Hotel and Conference Centre in Benoni, Ekurhuleni District Municipality 

Please RSVP to Samuel Kgatla on 082 738 5237 for accreditation 

For further information, please contact: 

Khaye Nkwanyana 

Ministry Spokesperson 

MLO.Minister@daff.gov.za, 083 952 9723 
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